
For more information on NAHRO Votes and how you can get started,  

contact: pla@nahro.org. Or visit our website: www.nahro.org/nahro-votes

Help Our Communities Raise their Voices in 2024 and Beyond with NAHRO Votes! 

The NAHRO Network makes its voice heard in Washington D.C. during Capitol Hill Day and August 

Advocacy, but what about on Election Day? 

NAHRO Votes provides useful nonpartisan Get Out the Vote (GOTV) resources Public Housing 

Agencies (PHAs) can share with residents. Confusion about local rules, voter registration 

requirements, and even access to transportation can cause eligible voters in our communities to  

sit out elections. At NAHRO, we know politics can be confusing, but exercising the right to vote 

doesn’t have to be. NAHRO Votes is based on voting rights law and HUD guidance on how PHAs  

can engage in Get Out the Vote efforts. 

Visit NAHRO Votes to learn more about: 

• Voter registration requirements by state 

• Accessible options for residents in need  

of assistance 

• Hosting nonpartisan candidate forums  

at your PHA 

• Hosting voter registration drives at your PHA 

• Designating your PHA as an official  
polling location 

• And much more 

Why NAHRO? 

NAHRO serves the largest network of Public Housing Agency Officials in the officials in the United 
States. Every person that is eligible for HUD programs is a U.S. citizen, and every U.S. citizen is 

eligible to vote. Improving voter turnout nationally - especially in our communities - ensures that  

our government is representative of us all and improves the effectiveness of NAHRO advocates  
and staff on Capitol Hill!


